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WOSC President’s Partners Welcomes Micky and Georganna Lively 

Western Oklahoma State College welcomes Micky and Georganna Lively as new President’s Partners. 

Micky and Georganna are from Mangum, Oklahoma and have two daughters, Lauren and Madi. Micky 

became an Oklahoma Farm Bureau agent in 2016 and Georganna an esthetician in 2013 after both 

taught in the Mangum Public Schools for many years. Micky serving as Superintendent the last four of 

those years. They love their community and stay active by serving on various board and committees to 

help keep the town progressing.  

Micky says of their decision to become President’s Partners, “Because of our background in education 

we value the asset that Western is to southwest Oklahoma.  We are very fortunate to have a quality 

educational facility within driving distance of Mangum which allows our community members an 

opportunity to further their education locally.  Becoming a president’s partner is a great avenue to allow 

us to provide the much-needed support Western deserves.”   

Dr. Wiginton, Western Oklahoma State College President, says of the Livelys, “I have worked with Micky 

Lively in some capacity for almost my entire career at Western.  As a parent, teacher, coach, 

administrator and community member he has always been an amazing advocate for Western Oklahoma 

State College.  Micky and Georganna's journey with Western began in the mid 90's as students and their 

confidence in the college extended to both of their children who were members of the President's 

Academic Leadership Team we refer to as Western Ambassadors.  The Livelys are a wonderful family.  

We are grateful for their constant support but more importantly their friendship.” 

Western Oklahoma State College is thankful to the Livelys and all of the President’s Partners for 

providing financial support above and beyond operational funding provided to the college by the 

Oklahoma Legislature. Micky added, “I encourage anybody that has the means, to support the 

President’s Partners program. It truly is a way to make a direct impact on the future of southwest 

Oklahoma.”  

The Western Oklahoma State College Foundation provides the opportunity to invest in the future by 

offering many ways to give. The WOSC Foundation, Inc. is a 501(c) 3 organization and exists to generate 

support for the students and programs of Western Oklahoma State College. For more information on 

the President’s Partner Program or other ways to support, visit wosc.edu/give or call our office at (580) 

477-7706.  
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Photo caption: Monica Taylor, Director of Development & Alumni, Micky Lively, Georganna Lively, Dr. 

Chad Wiginton, President of Western Oklahoma State College, and Larry Duffy, Executive Secretary for 

WOSC Foundation 


